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Intervention by Ukraine

Mr. President,

Ukraine thanks Uruguay for the presentation of the National report that demonstrates the country’s adherence to the UPR process. We congratulate Uruguay on its election as a Member of the Human Rights Council for 2019-2021 and look forward to fruitful cooperation within the Council. We also commend the contribution that Uruguay has made to work of the Council and country’s close cooperation with the OHCHR.
Ukraine is pleased to note the Government’s strong commitment to human rights protection and promotion and commends its efforts taken to improve the national institutional and legislative framework for human rights. This is about the ratification of a number of international treaties, the adoption of specific strategies and action plans to ensure the rights of women, children, elderly persons, persons with disabilities, indigenous people, persons of African descent etc. 
While recognizing that Uruguay has achieved evident progress, we recommend to the Government of Uruguay:

1) to intensify efforts aimed at promoting rights of children, in particular of African descent, to grant them full access to education and healthcare;

2) to take supplementary legislative actions in countering gender stereotypes and  discriminative attitudes;
3) to take further measures in combating gender-based violence, domestic violence, including sexual abuse against women and girls.
I thank  you, Mr. President.
